
Visitors from Rehoboth Christian College (August 30th, 2017) 

Year 9 students from Rehoboth Christian College (Kenwick, WA) visited the Brixton Street Nature Reserve with 

their teacher - Mr. Nathan de Bruyn. These students are studying the natural environment, biodiversity and 

sustainability unit. The Convenor of the Friends of Brixton Street Wetlands, Mrs. Regina Drummond explained 

the significance of these wetlands and took the visitors for a guided tour along the track. Regina also gifted a 

recently published book on the wetlands to Mr. Nathan.   

 

 

 

 

  



 


